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***PRESS RELEASE***
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On September 27, 2024, Sheriff Matt Haley announced that the Harrison County Sheriff’s Office 
will be sending a team to Florida to assist with areas impacted by Hurricane Helene.  One way the 
Sheriff’s Office will be helping is to deliver supplies to the area.  Sheriff Haley wants to notify the public 
of a supply drop off location that will be open for anyone wanting to donate.  

The drop-off location is located at 10046 Lorraine Road, the Harrison County Work Center.  
Please feel free to drop supplies at any time, and the Harrison County Sheriff’s Office will deliver them in
the next few days once our team leaves for Florida.  Our thoughts are with all the areas impacted by 
Hurricane Helene.
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